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Dear Parents, 

We have had a really good week at St 

Mary’s enjoying the mostly good 

weather. We are hoping to start 

swimming in the pool from next Monday. 

We will do our final checks on Monday 

morning. 

Here are our Branches of Love pupils and 

St Mary’s Citizens for this week. Well 

done to all of them. 

Our Bike it Bear this week was Lizzie. 

Well done Lizzie. 

Next week we have two virtual author 

sessions. Year 2 will see Laura James on 

Monday afternoon and Year 4 will see N 

S Blackman on Wednesday afternoon. 

These sessions are really enjoyable and 

informative for the children, so we are 

looking forward to them. 

We have already had some great photos 

sent in for our Reading Challenge of 

reading in an unusual place. Here was 

the first photo we received, which is 

brilliant. We are making a display in our 

hall of the great photos sent in. We look 

forward to seeing some more great 

photos.  
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A group of our Year 4 children took part 

in a Bikeability course on Tuesday which 

they really enjoyed and gives them the 

first level of cycling proficiency. Another 

group will be doing this course next 

Wednesday. 

 

Our Year 2 Laudato Si after school club 

were planting flowers in our Prayer 

Garden on Wednesday. 
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Children are also getting involved in our 

other reading challenge, of reading every 

night and filling in their reading journal. 

Winners drawn from these children 

receive a new book. 

         

         

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher               


